

In alliance with
The University of Vermont

Dear Potential Humor Enthusiasts,

It is with delight that I have the opportunity to share with you the experience of having Dr. Humor join us as a Keynote Speaker at our annual PACU (Post Anesthesia Care Unit) Panorama. This is an educational conference for perioperative nurses.

As you can well imagine, we deal with very serious issues on a day to day and often minute to minute basis. If we can't learn to interject humor appropriately into our workday, we'd burnout quick!

Dr. Humor will share with you the physiological, psychological, and emotional benefits of humor not only in the work place, but in our daily lives. He will also share how this will have a positive impact on staff morale and improved productivity, which will ultimately benefit the bottom line.

Allow me to share with you what some of the participants had to say:

"He obviously has a passion for adding to human happiness!"

"He is politely and delightfully funny, with just a hint of irreverence........ I loved it!"

"I laughed so much, the next day my stomach felt like I had done hundreds of sit ups "

"What a wonderful way to begin a cold, grey, cloudy day!"

"He had every second of my attention!"

"When can we hire him to start working on our unit?"

If you have an interest in increasing morale at your workplace, helping people to "lighten up", or just looking for a great Keynote speaker.....then Dr. Humor is for you!

Sincerely,

Kristini Thompson, Rn

Kristine Thompson, RN, B.S.N., PACU Panorama Conference Coordinator